3. Our own Springwatch - April, 2024

Milton under Wychwood

Springwatch 2024

We value our green environment and biodiversity!

What have you seen - or heard - recently?

- **♦** flowers
- birds
- reptiles
- water life
- mammals
- butterflies, moths, other insects
- any other wildlife?



Have you seen new life in our new ponds, seen a hedgehog, heard a cuckoo?

What are you doing in 2024 in your garden or window box, on your patio, allotment or farm to enhance biodiversity?

Please tell us – no form to fill in and it won't take long!!

Just make a phone call, send a text or email to ...

Cllr Pat Ward on 07764 921464 or email patrickwardpc@gmail.com

Or Nicola Boulton on 07779 570236 or email nicolaboulton1973@gmail.com

In early May, we will compare this information with what you told us about in 2022. It's not scientific but, at least, it's a start in getting an idea of what wildlife we have.

